OCT-DEC 2021 VOLUME 4

Damar News

www.damargym.com



TUITION INCREASE

Beginning next month our fees will be slightly adjusted. We exhaust all areas to keep fees low. The last time our rates were increased was 5 years ago. Actually, in 29 years of business, this has only happened 4 times. We still have remained the lowest cost for instruction in the area, and that is something we are proud of. Our customers are still our top priority and we strive to keep that commitment. Beginning September 1st all classes and cheer squads at Damar will increase by \$2 each month (or you can look at it as .50 a class). So, if you paid \$44 in August you will pay \$46 in September. We apologize for any inconvenience, if you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact us or stop by upfront.

Newsletter Highlights

Tuition Increase

Preschool Happenings

Important Dates.....

Gift Certificates



606.523.0840

JUNE 1, 2025 VOLUME 12



Looking for that one gift that is different? Then stop at the front desk and ask for a gift certificate!! You can do one month, two months, or whatever fits into your budget.

PRESCHOOL HAPPENINGS

As we approach the month of October it is time for one of the best holidays of the year, Halloween!! The last week of the month we will have the kids dress up in their favorite costumes and come into class. We will also have some candy for the kids and I will ask Taylor and Keeli to take some photos for our website and Facebook pages!!



Improtant dates upcoming......



As the year comes to an end the gym will be closed for some days because of the holidays and here they are. As we get closer we will let you know by posting signs around Damar and by posting stuff on our Facebook pages.

October 29th & 30th-closed for the 5th day of the month

November 25-Thanksgiving

December 19- January 3- Closed for Christmas

Break